
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING :  08 February 2016  

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO

(AE16/184) - Firearms Weapons and Policy Working Group - Programme 1.1: 
Border Enforcement  

Senator McKenzie, Bridget (L&CA) written:

Did Border Force receive correspondence regarding the Firearms Weapons and Policy Working 
Group or offer any advice to the Group?

Answer:

The Department of Immigration and Border Protection is a member of the Firearms and 
Weapons Policy Working Group and regularly provides the group with advice relating to 
firearms and weapons controls at the border.




